
NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES

Readington Township Board of Education
Personnel Committee Meeting

August 17, 2017

Dr. DeFabiis, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Melissa Szanto, Wayne Doran and Ray Egbert were present 
at the Personnel Committee meeting on August 17, 2017.  The following matters were discussed:

1. Class Size

Dr. DeFabiis reviewed the current class sizes across all grades.

2. Position Control 

Dr. DeFabiis discussed the current status of positions that had been/still are open across the 
district.  

3. Adjustments in Hiring Procedure

Dr. DeFabiis discussed certain issues he had seen in the hiring process, and the efforts made 
to address those issues.

4. Grievance

Dr. Fabiis discussed the current state of grievances, if any.    

5. Miscellaneous Items  

Dr. DeFabiis discussed certain personnel issues.  Dr. DeFabiis also gave the Committee an 
overview of the successful Ed Tech Fest that took place at Holland Brook School on August 
16th, commending those who led the efforts in hosting this event.  


